
 

 

SAVE THE DATES 

Friday, October 2 

Saturday, October 3 

National Newcomers Association of 

Canada 

Annual General Meeting and Conference 

Hosted by: 

Vancouver Newcomers Club & Vancouver Newcomers 

Alumnae  

Youôre Invited 
Friday, October 2, 2015  

30th Anniversary Celebration of Vancouver Newcomersô 

Club 

All Newcomers and Alumni/ae are invited to the celebration. 

Saturday, October 3, 2015  

The 38th National Newcomersô Association of Canada 

AGM/Conference 

N a t i o n a l  
N e w c o m e r s  
A s s o c i a t i o n  

o f  C a n a d a  

The Link  
WINTER 2015 Edition 

Connecting Canadaõs Newcomers from Coast to Coast 
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National Newcomers Association of Canada  
2015 AGM/Conference  

October 2 and October 3, 2015  
 

 

The venue for the 2015 AGM will be the Blue Horizon Hotel at 1255 Robson 
St.  The hotel was updated in 2012 and has a great location on our famous 
Robson St.  There is a new lobby and coffee shop at the entrance. 
All rooms have views and a balcony.  Room rates are only $133.00 for 2 
queen size beds, so this can be divided by 2 attendees and includes 
all taxes.  Rooms have coffee makers, small fridges, and a safe. Also the 
room rates are available for three nights before Oct. 2nd and three nights 
after Oct. 3rd.  We hope that this encourages attendees to stay in Vancou-
ver for a few extra days.  These rates should also be attractive for members 
in the rest of BC.  Please check out the hotel at  www.bluehorizonhotel.com. 

Our Conference Room for the day, The Garibaldi,  has windows on three 
sides with stunning views of the harbour, west end and south.  A great view 
with any weather.  Even our rooms for the lunch buffet  and the two break 
out rooms have views.  We will be highlighting our city at every turn.  Our 
registration fee will be in the same range as the fee in other years (to be 
confirmed in the next newsletter).  This includes room rental and the food for 
the day.  Continental breakfast, morning break, lunch and afternoon break 
are included in the fee. 

Just outside the hotel on Robson there is the pick up spot for the city óhop on 
hop offô trolley tour and the #5 city bus, as well as the free shuttle to Capi-
lano Bridge.  Attendees will have lots of restaurants and shopping available 
with this downtown location. 

Hotel and Conference Room Committee  

Left: to right: 

Linda Kingsbury, Frances Baldwin, Char-

lene Brooks, Janet Hanson, Janet Rivers 

Missing: Peggy Whiteway 

 

Photo by: Geri Carson 

http://www.bluehorizonhotel.com/
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Message From The President  
president@nnac.ca  

 

 
 

 

 

Dear Newcomer and Alumni/ae members, 
 
We once again thank Rosemary Sorfleet for putting out another edition of The Link. 
We are thrilled that more of our Clubs are sending us information on activities and 
articles about their Clubs, as well as sending both Rosemary and I copies of their 
Newsletters. It is such fun to read these and hear what you are all up to. 
 
We are back to work again after taking a little break during the holidays. 
Our biggest news is that we are progressing on our new website. Thanks to our 
Secretary, Kristen Cordes, for spearheading this initiative. This is a brand new web-
site, completely rebuilt. Kristen has been meeting with the website developer and 
hopefully within a month we will see this new website. Stay tuned and we will let you 
know when we are online. 
 
I hope that you are all having a great year. Please remember that our Clubs are 
about friendship, so take that extra step to welcome someone new and make them 
feel a part of your Club. Let's put aside any differences we have and remember that 
we are here for the good of the Club and it's members. There is always an amicable 
solution to any problem that might arise. In the spirit of friendship, let's meet and 
greet and plan on having a wonderful year. 
 
For most of us we are in the grip of a pretty cold winter. There is a lot of snow in the 
north and pretty cold temperatures for all of us. I did hear that the flowers are bloom-
ing in Comox, but I am definitely trying to forget that one.  For those of you in the 
sunny south or who are heading there, please think of those you have left behind 
from time to time. A couple of more months and spring will be here.  
 
Our new Treasurer has joined us. Her name is Nancy Myra and she is from Aurora, 
Ontario and part of the Newmarket and Area Newcomers Club. We thank Nancy for 
volunteering and look forward to working with her.  Nancy has put a little introduction 
of herself in this edition of The Link.  We once again thank Cindy Dixon for the fabu-
lous job she did and we will miss her. It is so nice that although we will not be doing 
business, we will still be email buddies and we look forward to meeting up in Octo-
ber in Vancouver. This is definitely one of the benefits of being on an executive, be it 
at the Club or National level, itôs how you really get to know people. I am so blessed 
to have the wonderful Board of Directors that I have. It is amazing how different tal-
ents begin to emerge and this is what really makes us a team. We learn to work with 
each other's strengths and in the process we also learn. We have our technical ex-
pert, our specialist in parliamentary procedure, the best proof readers you will find 
anywhere, great travellers, financial wizards and then me, who utilizes all of these 
talents and tries to keep the whole thing together. What a wonderful team and I will 
be eternally grateful for all their support and hard work. 
 
On behalf of the NNAC, we hope that your year is going well and we wish you all the 
best in this new year that has just begun. May it be a great one. 
 
In friendship, 
Margaret Patrick 
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Message From The Registrar/Treasurer  
r.t@nnac.ca  

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
I have lived in Aurora for 21 years and joined Newmarket & Area 
Newcomers Club in 2005 to meet new friends in the area.  I have 
to say it's absolutely the best organization I've ever belonged to 
and I have made some incredible long lasting friendships. 
  
In 2006 I volunteered for the Treasurer and Membership positions 
in my club and in 2011 assumed the responsibilities of President. 
  
When I received notification that National Newcomers was seek-
ing someone to volunteer as Registrar/Treasurer, I thought of how 
much this organization has done for me, and decided I 
would repay the favour and volunteer. 
 
I look forward to working with the National Board of Directors and 
to learning more about our members across the country. 
 
Nancy Myra 
 
 

Message From The Secretary  
secretary@nnac.ca  

 
 

Happy New Year to everyone. 
 
I am excited to tell you that I am currently working with a profes-
sional web developer for our new website.  We hope to have the 
new website ready in the next month.  Rest assured that it will be 
user friendly and contain all of the information that members re-
quire. 
 
Kristen Cordes 
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Message From Eastern Liaison  
l.east@nnac.ca  

 

 
 

 

 

 
Winter greetings from the Atlantic Provinces.   
 
I have been involved with the National Newcomers for 20 years 
and have attended all annual meetings. 
 
Please send in your interesting stories and photos from your club 
to The Link so others can read about what you are doing.  
 
Hope all clubs are having a good year.  
 
In friendship.  
Beryl Keilty 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Message From Western Liaison  
l.west@nnac.ca  

 
 

Happy New Year to all. 
 
All seems to be quiet in the west at the moment...except perhaps 
in Vancouver, where everyone is working hard to plan an exciting 
AGM for October. 
 
Watch for the announcement in the near future that our new web-
site is up and running! 
 
Glenn White 
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Message From Our Member -at-Large  
memberatlarge@nnac.ca  

 

 
 

 

 

 

Greetings from Ottawa, and a happy and healthy New Year to everyone. 

We had snow on the ground for Christmas here, but with above normal tem-

peratures, the snow has disappeared to welcome a green New Year. 

Now it is time to plan ahead for our fall National Conference in Vancouver.  

May I encourage everyone attending, to show their support of National, by 

wearing a Newcomers, Alumnae or Alumni pin to the Conference.  The 

friendship pins were a millennium project for the National Association of Can-

ada and are the only fundraiser for NNAC.  The pins are made of bronze and 

plated with 25 kt brushed gold, and will not tarnish.  To order, please com-

plete an order form from:  www.nationalnewcomersassociation.ca.  For those 

in Ottawa, please contact me personally. 

Bonnie Barber 

 

Message from Alumni/Alumnae Liaison  
alumnirep@nnac.ca  

 
 

Happy New Year to you all!  I hope your year is off to a good start.  Our Ot-
tawa Alumnae Club had a great 40th anniversary year in 2014 and we had a 
special celebration in September.  The d®cor was in Canadaôs colours - red 
and white, and folks wore red - with a memories table, a book for members to 
sign and a looping photo gallery with pictures from many years past.  Our ar-
chivist, Barbara Gibson-Dutton gave us a presentation of what our club was 
like 40 years ago.   
 
We also conducted a membership survey last year so we could update our 
knowledge of where we had been, where we are, and where we would like to 
steer our club. 
 
If I can assist your club with anything, please feel free to contact me. 
 
I wish you all a happy, healthy and successful New Year. 

 
Sincerely, 
Ellie Siekierski 

http://www.nationalnewcomersassociation.ca
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Message From The Newsletter Editor  
newsletter@nnac.ca  

 

 
 

 

 

I have enjoyed receiving newsletters from across the country and I would like to 
share some of what I read with you. 
 
London Newcomers have óWelcome Ambassadorsô assigned to help new mem-
bers meet  and socialize with existing members.   
 
Thornhill Newcomers are planning a cookbook containing membersô favourite reci-
pes and recipes passed down through their families. 
 
In addition to the Ladies Breakfast Club, Mississauga Newcomers and Acorn 
have the Romeo Club, the menôs breakfast group. 
 
The Cornwall Newcomers Alumnae Club publishes tried and true recipes in itôs 
newsletter each month. 
 
In the spirit of giving that is especially prevalent during the holiday season, many 
clubs made extra efforts to provide for those less fortunate. 
 
Both the Comox Valley Newcomers Club and Mississauga Newcomers and 
Acorn donated the proceeds from their 50/50 draws to their local Food Bank(s). 
 
The Cornwall Newcomers Alumnae óStitch and Laughô group made an afghan for 
the Hospice raffle and are now knitting washcloths, baby hats and comfort dolls to 
be sent overseas.  They also donated knitted goods to the Cornwall Hospital, Chil-
drenôs Aid Society, and two public schools. 
 
St. Catharines and District Newcomers Club donated 60 lbs. of food to the Food 
Bank.  The St. Catharines and District Associates delivered a van full of gifts, as 
well as $550 in cash, cheques and gift cards to Gillianôs Place. 
 
The Regina Newcomers Holiday Social (a joint event with the Alumnae Group) 
celebrated the 50th anniversary of Regina Newcomers.  The money raised from the 
50/50 draw, $619.00, was donated to Hopeôs Home.  Coincidentally, the mayor of 
Regina had designated the day of the Social as the cityôs óGiving Tuesdayô; a day 
that is a global charity initiative started in 2012 by the United Nations Foundation. 
 
Ottawa Newcomers volunteered for a food sorting shift at the Ottawa Food Bank 
and Ottawa Newcomers Alumnae donated socks, slippers, small toiletries, etc. to 
Cornerstone. 
 
On the next page you will find a photo collage...I hope you enjoy seeing members 
enjoying many activities.  If you would like to see your club photos in The Link, 
please send them along to the me. 
 
Keep those newsletters comingé 
 
Cheers, 
Rosemary Sorfleet 
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